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Circular

This is with reference to fine (Rs. 20001-) imposed by the Senior Wardens on the student/s
who entered in the hostel/University without taking proper permission from the concerned

University Authority, broke double locks of their hostel rooms and putting the life of others on
threat (COVID-l9 infection) as University authority does not have record/history of their
anlalltravel/ mandatory quarantine period and their COVID-l9 status.

In this regards, representations received from the students representatives requesting to waive
of the above said fine were considered by the Provost Committee in its meeting held on 28-01-
2021 and the Competent Authority of the University has decided that:

Considering COVID-19 pandemic situation and hardship of students, the above said

fine of Rs. 2000/- imposed by the Senior Wardens is reduced to Rs. 500/-. However, it
will not be treated as precedent.

A Committee is constituted to look into the matter of students who have not availed
hostel facilities due to shut down of JNU Campus during Monsoon Semester 2020 and
hostel charges paid by them for the Semester. A separate notification will be issued in
this regard.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

(Prof. Sudheer P. Singh)

Dean of Students

All Senior Wardens of hostels
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